
 

 

 

 

 

 Thank you to everyone who came out for Meadow Lane School’s Christmas Concert on 

December 17. The students were excited to share their plays and songs with the community! All the 

hours of memorizing, singing, and practicing to get ready were worth it! We are not sure who is more 

relieved that it is finished, the students or the teachers.       

 The Bookmobile will be returning to collect books and drop off new tubs on Tuesday, January 7 

– our first day back at school! Please send books with students in the morning so we can be ready 

when Mrs. Palcat comes at lunch. There has been a delay with construction of the new Bookmobile, so 

we won’t get to pick our own books until at least March. Thankfully, Mrs. Palcat has been doing a great 

job selecting books that the students will enjoy to fill our four tubs. It is wonderful to see how 

enthusiastic most of the children are about choosing Bookmobile books to take home! 

 Mrs. Coolidge had a fun way to wind up the guidance unit the students have been working on - 

Friendship cookies! The children each got to decorate their own cookie, and then eat it, of course! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of Ms. Benson, Mrs. Carlson, 

Mr. Sobie, Mrs. Coolidge, and Mrs. 

Ladyka, we wish everyone at Meadow 

Lane Colony a peaceful Christmas spent 

with loved ones, a relaxing break, and a 

happy and healthy 2025! 

 


